[bookmark: _GoBack]From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 10 May 2019 18:40
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/00607/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 6:39 PM on 10 May 2019 from Mr Keith Kidney.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land At Skimmingdish Lane And Land And Roundabout At Bicester Road Launton 

	Proposal:
	Use of land as a construction compound incorporating storage area, site offices and car parking 

	Case Officer:
	Linda Griffiths 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr Keith Kidney

	Email:
	

	Address:
	13 The Poplars, Launton, Bicester OX26 5DW



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer made comments neither objecting to or supporting the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	
As I understand it, according to the documents a further temporary set of traffic lights will be situated at the new entrance to compound 1.
These will be adjacent to the set that controls traffic over Launton railway bridge. Great care will be required to ensure these lights operate in unison. It is noticeable that a growing number of vehicles are 'shooting the lights'. A further set could exasperate the situation.
To discourage this and maintain road safety, would it be advisable to install a camera/s. 
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